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H. 3269 

 

Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill repeals §50-3-140, which requires the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to file 
with the Secretary of State and Legislative Council a description and illustration of the uniforms 
and emblems of the officers’ uniforms and vehicles among other things.   
 
This bill will have no expenditure impact for DNR as the repeal removes an outdated code 
section. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 10, 2023 
State Expenditure 
This bill repeals §50-3-140, which requires DNR to file with the Secretary of State and 
Legislative Council a description and illustration of the uniforms and emblems of the officers’ 
uniforms and vehicles among other things.  The repeal removes an outdated code section.  
Therefore, this bill will have no expenditure impact for DNR.   
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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